
 

                                

                                                                                                                                                                 28th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Year 5 and Year 6 have been invited to the Primary Careers Fair at the Cambridge Regional 
College on Tuesday, 7th March 2023.  
 
We will be walking to the Cambridge Regional College, therefore appropriate footwear and 
coats are needed. We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am to get to the college for 
9.30am and will be back for lunch.  
 
 
The Objectives of the Event are:  

o The Inspire children to think about aspirational careers from an early age  

o Allow children to meet with a range of local employers from different industries in the 

Cambridge area 

o Raise young people’s understanding of the range of different jobs available  

o Support schools in providing careers education 

o Provide employers with a showcase to promote their companies to local children 

 
Benefits to Pupils: 

o Find information about job sectors, growth areas and jobs they know nothing about  

o Chance to hear from a range of employers as to what skills they are looking for from 

young people 

o They will hear up to date information about the world of work beyond school  

o Employers can add relevance to curriculum work by giving it a real-life context  

 
 
As this is a regional event there will be photo and video opportunities. Attached is a form to 
complete if you would like your child to be a part of the promotional agreement. Please do 
read this carefully, and sign and return it. 
 
 
Thank you  
Miss Din 
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